01 OCT 2017

## **NEWSLETTER OCT 17**

07986 865466



CLUI

TSE OWLS CARE

Thank you

Thank you to everyone who has completed their registration forms and booking forms. All information is now up to date.

Thank you to all the families that have completed the holiday survey. Every survey was read and very positive feedback was received from all parents that submitted their forms, all were very happy with the service we provided.

**Opticians** 

Our Opticians has gone down very well with the children. They are really enjoying choosing glasses and acting out different roles within the Opticians. Thank you to those parents that have donated frames and cases to our club.

## **New Starters**

Our new starters have really settled into the routines of our club.



Don't forget your coat when attending Wise Owls. The weather is changing.











**Holiday Club** 

LOOKOUT!! For our holiday programme that will be out shortly. Our days are themed and are filled with exciting and fun activities that your children will

## **Polite Reminder**

Any parents that book functions/leaving parties in the church hall, are reminded not to arrange any outside agencies to start setting up or delivering equipment before the Wise Owls session has finished. Wise Owls is a service that is paid for and the childrens safety is paramount. Many Thanks.





